
 

Date: May 19, 2021  

Dear Pastors and members of the KLMBA, 

This letter is to make you aware of a massive fundraiser that we have launched. 

Pastors, as per our discussion at our meeting on May 11, 2021, this is simply to 

keep you informed. You may now let your congregations know what is going on.  

This massive fundraiser will be the entire Association (Trustees, Executive Board, 

KLEBC Board, Executive Director, Auxiliaries, Moderator, District Workers, and 

churches) coming together in order to raise $120,000 - $140,000 in order for the 

Association to run more efficiently. This money will be set aside and only 

earmarked for the mortgage, lights, insurance, water bill, and inspection of the 

building. This will enable us to operate without coming to you every month for 

assistance, and give us the opportunity to plan a better operations strategy. 

Hopefully we will be in a better state of operations in Year 2022.  

We will accomplish this by striving to get 80 to 100 persons from each district to 

give a onetime contribution of $225.00. We are also asking our auxiliaries to 

donate to the cause and our churches to assist where you can.  

In addition, we will still work with our Summit; but, will also revisit its’ structure 

so that it will be less taxing on our churches. The churches will still pay their 

assessments. The building will plan to work with less fundraisers to give the 

churches relief.  

Moreover, while serving in this new role as your Moderator, I am asking that our 

pastors and churches be patient with me. Please know that I am working 

diligently to bring our association to a better state of operations where it will be 

more beneficial to our churches as well as foster fellowship across the board.  

Our Pastors come with a tremendous amount of knowledge and skills that are 

both beneficial and useful to the Body of Christ. Lastly, it is our hope to carry the 

association where it will benefit from these skills as well as the wealth of skills in 

the Laity.  

Thank You in advance for your support,  

 
Reverend Thessalonia Graham, Moderator  

Kingston Lake Missionary Baptist Association 


